
SYDNEY, Australia 

   

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 LPI.ASX 

15 February 2017 

Investor Conference Call 
 

Lithium Power International Limited (ASX:LPI) (“LPI” or “the Company”) is pleased to invite investors 
and other interested parties to a conference call, to be hosted by the Company’s CEO, Martin 
Holland to be held today, Wednesday 15 February 2017 at 12pm (noon) AEDT. 

The subject of this conference call is to discuss the final set of drill results from the Maricunga 
lithium brine project, which was announced earlier today via the ASX announcement portal under 
the title: 

“MARICUNGA LITHIUM BRINE PROJECT 
DEEP DRILLING CONFIRMS NEW HIGH GRADE LITHIUM BRINE  

DISCOVERY TO 354m” 
 

We look forward to welcoming investors to this conference call. 

Conference call dial in numbers are as follows: 

Australian dial-in: 1800 804 595 

International dial-in: +61 3 8687 0650 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Martin C Holland – CEO 

Lithium Power International 

E: info@lithiumpowerinternational.com 
Ph: +612 9276 1245 

  

www.lithiumpowerinternational.com 
@LithiumPowerLPI 
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